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MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES 

WEEKEND 

Saturday 7:00pm (Spanish)                

Sunday  10:15 am at Christ the King 
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DAILY 

Tuesday 7:00 pm at La Guadalupana 

   (Spanish)  

 

Wednesday  5:30 pm at Christ the King 
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november 12, 2017 ~ thirty-second Sunday in ordinary time 

NEW PARISHIONERS ARE WELCOME to stop by the 

Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00 am 

to 5:00 pm or stop by the Parish Hall the first Sunday of 

each month following the 8:45 am and 11:00 am Masses. 

BAPTISM:  We are pleased to help your family prepare for 

the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 

community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 

class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 

7:30 pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd 

Saturday of each month, at 9:00 am at Guadalupana.   

Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 

scheduling baptism. 

MARRIAGES:  If you are planning to be married at Blessed  

Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 

(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 

helping you during your time of engagement and                                     

preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 

the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 

priests. 

SICK CALLS AND HOSPITAL VISITS:  If you or a family  

member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 

like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, please 

call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at x3211.  

When registering at the hospital, put your name on the 

Catholic List. 

PARISH APP:  Download at myparishapp.com or search 

your phone’s app store for myParish

MISSION STATEMENT:  Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  

our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK                                                                                                           

Like the sensible bridesmaids in today’s parable, good stewards make sure that they, and 

whatever gifts are theirs to share, are ready to serve when the Master calls. 

WORD OF LIFE                                                                     

“Christ came to liberate us from the cycle of                   

violence by showing us how to love and be      

merciful. …As the culture of death threatens to 

electively select who does and who does not  

deserve life, we must uphold that all human life 

has invaluable dignity and worth.”  

USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities                            

“Death Penalty: Catholic Q & A,”                         

https://goo.gl/U7EYgz  

ADS OF THE WEEK                                                       

SIMED WOMEN’S HEALTH                                                     

Oscar Osorio, MD                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

352.391.6464 

SKIN CANCER CENTER OF CENTRAL FLORIDA                                                

Mary F. Barber, M.D.                                                                      

352.873.7788                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                

Please see our Ads at the back for all                                                 

our business supporters.                                                         



MINISTRY SPOTLIGHT STEWARDS OF THE WEEK  

PAUL SOUCY, ANN VANDEUSEN AND 

DOMINGA FLYNN                                                                                            

Thanks to Paul Soucy, Ann VanDeusen, and 

Dominga Flynn for helping the sub in Liz’s                       

absence the weekend of October 22nd.                           

Your help was greatly appreciated! 

 

Thank you for being                                                                                       

faithful Stewards!     

NEW PARISHIONERS : 

Katie, Josh, Sophia and Adilee Burlile 

“Therefore, stay awake, for you know neither the day nor the hour.” Christ 
cautions us often concerning our sense of conversion and timing. It has a lot 
to do with procrastination — that is, putting something off or delaying                         
something which needs to be accomplished. 

Most of us understand the importance of living up to Christ’s expectations 
and living life in a way to which He has called us. In other words, we                             
comprehend that we need to be His disciples, but we seem to find excuses 
and reasons not to totally commit to that. That is exactly the issue Jesus is 
addressing in today’s Gospel from St. Matthew, which is essentially the                          
Parable of the Ten Virgins. Are we truly prepared for the return of Christ, the 
Second Coming? In a sense it has everything to do with death. We may not 
wish to think about it but we do know that death is inevitable, and have we 
done everything we need to do to be prepared? 

It was St. Augustine of Hippo who said, “God has promised forgiveness to 
your repentance, but He has not promised tomorrow to your procrastination.” 
Like the Virgins in the parable, we cannot wait. Now, this very moment, is 
the time for us to do what God has called us to do, and that is live lives of stewardship in service and love to others. 
There are indeed no promises about tomorrow, but Christ has offered us hope for eternal life. Have we done                        
everything we need to do to be ready?                                                                                                                                             
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worship    

November 12, 2017 ~ thirty-second Sunday in ordinary time 

READINGS FOR NEXT WEEK 

Prv 31:10-13, 19-20, 30-31 

1 Thes 5:1-6                    

Mt 25:14-30 

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS                                            

Monday, Nov 13 7:10am L/D Sisters of IHMR                     

   5:30pm Frank Florimonte †                   

Tuesday, Nov 14 7:10am  Paul Phillips, Jr. †                                  

   5:30pm Maurice Curran †                                                             

Wednesday, Nov 15 7:10am  Allan B. Goodwin †                    

   8:15am  Jerry Litterine †                           

   5:30pm Kelly Macri †                                   

Thursday, Nov 16 7:10am Rudy Blanchette †                             

   5:30pm Carlos E. Lopez †                                  

Friday, Nov 17  7:10am L/D Andrew & Teresa  

     Semudo  

   5:30pm Jim Thomas †                            

Saturday, Nov 18 8:00am Bill DeVito †              

   4:00pm Edmund Stacker † 

   6:00pm Bernhard & Maria Klaus †                 

Sunday, Nov 19  7:15am Daniel W. Curtin †                     

   8:45am Rose Bilancio †                

   11:00am Raymond Kelleher †                

   1:00pm Spanish Community                                                         

   5:00pm Jack Kennedy †                                                     

Your prayers are requested for those who have recently died. 

ALTAR FLOWERS                                                                     

Please call the Church Office at 

629.8092 x3201 if you would like 

more information on placing            

flowers on the altar.                                                                                                                                 

Nov 11/12:  In memory of Kevin Duris                              

   by the Duris Family                                                  

Nov 18/19:  In memory of Michelle Ivers                         

   by Matt & Mallory Ivers                                         

Nov 25/26:  In memory of Rudy Blanchette                  

   by Madeleine Blanchette and  

   Denise & Shawn Leary                                                                     

BROTHER’S KEEPER                          

Brother’s Keeper is always looking for 

volunteers to assist in the thrift store, 

with the emergency assistance program 

and at the daily soup kitchen.             

For more information please contact                         

Jason Halstead at 352.622.3846                                                 

or email: jason@btbrotherskeeper.org                                                                   

FR. PAT’S 2ND SACRAMENT MEETING                                      
Fr. Pat’s 2nd Sacrament meeting will be TODAY,                  
Sunday, November 12th at 9:55 AM in the 
Gym.  The make up for this class is Saturday,                             
November 18th at 9:00 AM, in the Chapel of the 
Church. The meeting is mandatory for parents of 
students making a sacrament, for the first time this 
year, and all confirmation students. If you have any 
questions, please call Jenny Burzotta at 629-8092 
extension 3207 or jburzotta@blessedtrinity.org  

RELIEF FUND: MEXICO, PUERTO RICO, & DOMINICA                                                                                          
Because, mostly of poor communications we are still 
in the process of finalizing the one project in each 
country.  We will proceed with our collection as we 
strive to make a big difference in one little part of 
each of these devastated countries.                                                                                     
Make your checks payable to “Blessed Trinity” and 
in the memo line write “Relief Fund for Dominica, 
Puerto Rico & Mexico.”                                                                              
Some can give a little, some can give a lot.                                            
Each gift/donation goes to serving Christ in the least 
of his brothers and sisters.                                                                      
The envelopes are in the pews.  Feel free to take 
one home.  Pray about it.  Bring it back with your 
gift.  Thanks. 

SUPPORT THE ANNUAL                                                            

PRIEST RETIREMENT AND CARE COLLECTION                           

NOVEMBER 12TH 

The Annual Priest Retirement and Care Collection on       

November 12th covers the extraordinary needs that 

priests have as they age. We are committed to 

providing for the spiritual, pastoral, and physical 

needs of our senior priests. We currently assist with 

growing medical needs and housing and offer                          

fellowship retreats and enrichment workshops. Your 

support will help cover the rapidly growing costs of 

medical claims, prescription drugs, nursing home 

care, retirement residence subsidy and pension                  

benefits. Thank you for your sacrifice and generosity. 

This annual collection is a great witness to the many 

parishioners like you who care about priests who 

have cared for you and your families. 

mailto:jburzotta@blessedtrinity.org


 

                          

 

                                         

EMAIL ALERTS! If you would like to receive emails regarding 
all upcoming Life Teen events, news and updates, please 
email Shelby Conner: sconner@blessedtrinity.org                                     

Sunday, November 12th—Join us for Mass, Dinner, and Life 
Night. After dinner we will be walking over to Publix to Shop 
for Brother’s Keeper! You won’t want to miss this fun night 
of friendly competition and service for our community! 

Tuesday, November 14th—Join us for Summit Bible Study. 
We will be meeting at the Chick-fil-a on SR 200 beginning at 
6pm. Please bring your bible, money for dinner (optional), 
and a permission slip. Email Shelby at 
sconner@blessedtrinity.org for more information.  

Sunday, November 19th—There will be no Life Night tonight 
but after Mass we will head over to the Annual Stewardship 
Dinner.   

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS                                

MEETINGS                                                                    
2nd Wednesday of the month,                                  
7:30 PM,  Christopher Hall                                       

Next meeting is Wednesday, December 13th 
 
HALL RENTALS                                                       
Weddings, Birthdays, Retirements, Graduations                                         
Free WI-FI.                                                            
Hall rental is available for daytime and evening 
Competitive Rates                                                 
Parishioner Discount 
Call:  (352) 368-5960 

THANK YOU TO ALL THE VETERANS AND THOSE 
WHO SERVE!!! We will continue to PRAY for You and your 
families! Praying for our Great Nation! We have ALL branches 
of the Military wall crosses in stock! We also have Military 
rosaries. We also have Police & Firefighter wall crosses!! We 
now have a HUGE children’s corner and wide selection of       
adorable baby items!! Our Advent items are now available! If 
you haven’t been in to see the newly improved gift shop why 
not stop in! If you have any suggestions we’d love to hear them, 
we’re listening!  
  
Featured Children’s Book of the week:                                    
“Jesus Speaks to me about The Mass” 
“I am Jesus. I’m your friend and I love you. And I’m waiting 
for you to come to Mass! Jesus loves children and wants to 
draw close to them during the Mass. In this beautifully                                                
illustrated book, Jesus speaks directly to children, explaining 
the Mass by linking the liturgy to scenes from the Gospels. 
Reading this book with children will help them understand what 
is happening when they go to Mass and why Jesus is so happy 
they are there. Illustrations of objects used at Mass, as well as 
several prayers for children, are also included. This book can be 
read before Mass to help prepare children for the celebration or 
brought to Mass so that children can follow each part of the 
liturgy. The goal is to help children connect the actions of the 
Mass with Jesus gift of himself in the Eucharist.”                                                        

The Blessed Trinity Gift Store Hours:                                                      
Wednesday* 3:00pm—6:00pm                                                  
*10% off all regular priced items.                                                                                                                          
Saturday: 3:00pm—4:00pm, 5:00pm—6:00pm                                           
Sunday: 8:00am—8:45am, 9:45am—11:00am,                                      
12:00pm—1:00pm, 4:00pm—5:00pm 

EDGE                                                          
Any questions please email: 

ocalaedge@gmail.com or follow us on FB at 

Blessed Trinity EDGE or instagram 

@BTOcalaEdge 

ADORATION CHAPEL                                                                                     
IMMEDIATE NEEDS FOR ADORERS                                        

Sundays: 5:00am—6:00am                                         
Wednesdays: 3:00am—4:00am                                                      

This is the high point of our stewardship way of life here at BT.  
It is a blessing that each family commit one hour a week to the 
Adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this ministry’s 
needs and if you are unable to serve, please pray that God will 
send individuals to sustain this core ministry, here at Blessed 
Trinity.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed Sacrament 
call or email: Carol Blackstock, Adoration Coordinator,                                            
carolblackstock@gmail.com 352.622.7348 or 352.425.8638 or 
fill out the Invitation to Perpetual Adoration form that is in the 
Stewardship Room or in the Adoration Chapel and put the form 
in the Offertory collection or drop off at the Parish Office.   

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE  ~ WEEKLY OFFERINGS 

Weekly Offering                    November 5, 2017                                                             

Envelope Total:            926       $  40,280.30         Year to date collection: $1,713,799.20                           

Electronic Offering Total:      279               $  35,492.94        Year to date budget:      $1,954,264.00           

Total Children’s Offering:                   $          00.00         Year to date deficit:        ($240,464.80)                                                                

Non-Sunday             139        $   16,878.88                                                      

Grand Total for Week:        $   92,652.12        All Saints            $        3,220.50     

Amount needed for Operating Expenses:$102,856.00        All Souls                            $        1,253.50                                                                                                    

Difference                       ($10,203.88)                Brother’s Keeper           $        3,691.50           

“Thank you for your donations.”                                                                                               

Reminder: Do your best to put your envelope number on the “memo” line of your check. 

FACILITIES CALENDARS                                                                      

It’s that time of year again to submit your calendar                    

request for meeting locations.  ALL ministries and                                 

organizations need to submit a calendar for                                     

JANUARY – JUNE 2018 indicating the name of the   

organization/ministry, the facility requested, starting 

and ending times and name and phone number of the 

contact person making the request.  The school has 

made some changes to the classroom accessibility.  

Rooms 202 and 203 are NO LONGER AVAILABLE.  

Calendars will be available in Church Office.  Please 

return these completed calendars to the Church               

Office, Attention: Katherine Baker.  

Russian “ChoRuss” is back!                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Blessed Trinity Music Ministry is happy to host a                     
Russian ensemble for a return performance on Monday, 
November 13th, at 7pm. Admission is free and there will 
be a love offering.                                                                                              
Contact Liz at ecook@blessedtrinity.org or 352-629-8092 
for more information!  

BLESSED TRINITY SENIOR CRAFTERS                                           

We meet every Thursday at 10:00am in the Commu-

nity Center.  Please come and join us in our ministries 

for BT Gift Shop, The Alpha Center for Women, and 

the Homeless.  Any Questions please call Sharon at                             

352-873-7089.  

BREAKFAST WITH SANTA!                                                                    

You are invited to join us 

on Saturday, December 2nd 

for this annual event, held 

in the Parish Hall, at 

9:00am.  Tickets are $5.00 

and are available for purchase at the church 

front office, the BTS Friday Flyer (can send in                                        

payment/order form to your teacher), or 

through your teacher at Angels in Arms.  Last 

day to buy tickets is November 28th!  Tickets 

are not sold at the door.  We look forward to 

celebrating the real reason of the season! 

CAN YOU SPEND 1 HOUR WITH JESUS?                                                                                                                               

Every Sunday at 3:00pm in the Adoration Chapel 

we pray Divine Mercy Chaplet and the Rosary.  

Please join us!! 

mailto:jmartin@blessedtrinity.org
mailto:sconner@blessedtrinity.org
tel:%28352%29%20368-5960
mailto:ocalaedge@gmail.com
mailto:etilley@blessedtrinity.org


 

                          

 

                                                        Trinity catholic news 

Christopher Uhle graduated from Trinity Catholic 
High School in 2011.  After his death in 2015 his 
classmates and friends began this game as a way 
to remember Chris and raise funds for a college                        
scholarship in Chris’ name.  This scholarship is 
awarded to a Trinity Catholic graduating senior who 
has been a high school athlete and is continuing 
their education.  Please join us in the Marino 
Gymnasium on Wednesday, November 
22nd beginning at 5:30 p.m.  All proceeds and                   
donations from this game are restricted to the                  
Christopher Uhle Scholarship fund. 

The Trinity                      
Catholic High 
School Class of 
2006 reunion 
will take place 
on Friday,                           
November 
24

th
 at the                            

Corkscrew starting at 7:00 p.m.  This is a                   
relaxed gathering of this class; each individual 
attending covers their own expenses.  Please 
contact Kelly Hall if you have any questions 
at 352-812-4726.  See you at the Corkscrew! 

T.C. BAKE SALE                                                                                           
The Trinity Catholic Girls Basketball team will be  
having a bake sale this weekend to raise funds for 
equipment and uniforms.  There will be mini cakes, 
brownies, rice krispy treats, and much more.                              
Donations are greatly appreciated!                                     

PEACE & SOCIAL JUSTICE                                                  
Small scale coffee, tea, hot cocoa, & olive oil family farmers 

in Asia, Africa, Latin America, India, and Palestine are often 

squeezed onto the sidelines by large enterprises that can 

produce items faster, cheaper, and in large quantities.  FAIR 

TRADE helps these farmers maintain their livelihoods                             

ensuring they are fairly compensated for their work and                             

supports the creation of cooperatives to compete more 

effectively.  We are selling FAIR TRADE coffee, tea, cocoa,                

& olive oil after all Masses this weekend. 

Blessed Trinity Parish Welcoming Ministry   

 New to our parish family?                                                                               
Want some information on getting involved?                           
Please stop by and let us introduce ourselves                       

and offer our assistance.                                                                                                    
We will be available after Masses                                                                        

in the Chapel/Cry Room                                                               

4:00pm & 6:00pm—November 18th                                                  

7:15am, 8:45am, 11:00am— November 19th                                         

If you would like to meet after any other Mass or 
on a different date please do not hesitate to                       

contact                                                                        
Janice Ferguson 352-817-6949 or                                                                       
email:  Castle.janice@gmail.com                                                                           

Dynamic Catholic Speaker                                                               
Deacon Harold Burke-Sivers                                                         

Seen on EWTN                                                                                                            
will be at St. John the Baptist Catholic 

Church for 3 nights!                                                                                               
Monday, November 18 through 

Wednesday, November 22                           
at 7:00pm                                                                                           

7525 S US Highway 41                                                                     
The Church is located on the corner 

of Highway 40 and Highway 41 in Dunnellon                                                                
The event is free.  A love offering will be taken.                                
All are invited.  Come early as seating is limited.                         

More information: 352.489.3166 or mail@stjohncc.com                                                            

TICKETS!  8 Suspects. 1 Jewel Thief. 

Whodunit? 
No one knows… 
and no one will 
know until the night 
of the show! Join us 
at 6pm on Saturday, 
November 18 in the 
TCHS Cafeteria to 
discover the answer 
for yourself. 
 
Come, be whisked 
away on the                       
Bellchester Express 

for an amazing mystery dinner theatre experience! 
 
Experience the original, interactive train caper          
Tickets! By our own Hawthorne Webb as you enjoy a 
delicious roast chicken dinner catered by Brick City 
BBQ and help our detective solve the mystery! 
 
Tickets are $10 in advance and $20 at the door, and 
include show admission and dinner. 

TRINITY CATHOLIC HIGH 
SCHOOL                                 

OPEN HOUSE                                                                                                   
Sunday, November 12th                                                             

1:00pm—3:00pm                                                                             
2600 SW 42nd Street                                                                                     

Ocala, FL                                                                               
352.622.9025                                                                        

www.trinitycatholichs.org                                                             
Nurturing Great Hearts and Minds to Glorify God 

SOUP KITCHEN CASSEROLES                                                                
Due to an abundance of food donations to Brother’s 
Keeper’s Soup Kitchen during the upcoming holiday      
season, we will not have our usual monthly                                     
casserole drives during the months of November 
and December.  We will, however, resume our 
monthly drives beginning in January, during the 
weekend of the 20th and 21st. 

Share your time and talents and have 
fun doing it!                                                    
Brother’s Keeper is looking for volunteers to         
assist in our thrift store, with our emergency                
assistance program, and our daily Soup                   
Kitchen. Call Jason at 622-3846 if you're                           
interested.  

BLOOD DRIVE                                                          

in honor of Matthew Fortin                                                                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

LifeSouth Community Blood Centers will be in the 

Church parking lot                                                                  

TODAY, Sunday, November 12th                                                                     

from 8:00am-3:00pm.                                                            

A few minutes of your time is a Life Time                                    

for someone else. 

Host Families Needed! 
Host an international student at Trinity Catholic HS!  
We are always eager to add to our wonderful network 
of host families.                                                                                        
Attend our informational meeting to learn more on the 
many benefits of opening your home to an international 
student. 

Host Family Information Session                                          
Tuesday, November 14

th   
                                                               

6:00pm in the Carole DeLuca Media Center 

CONTACT US FOR MORE INFORMATION:                                             
t: 352-622-9025 x2142, e: host@utphighschools.com 

ATTENTION CURSILLISTAS, NOVEMBER’S ULTREYA! 
Don’t forget, we will be gathering on Saturday,                                           
November 18th at 7:15pm in the Elder Care Building.  We 
will be  welcoming our Babe Chicks: Ryan and Liz Cook, 
and Emma Luetgert. 

The host group for November will be Steven Conn, Mike 
Taccetta, Aaron Harris, and Ken Marino.  

If you are interested, please feel free to bring cash or a 
$20.00 Publix gift card to support Brother’s Keeper 
efforts to assist those who need our support for                         
Thanksgiving. 

For questions regarding Cursillio/Ultreya please contact 
Terry Schultz Nourse at docterrysn@gmail.com or                      
352-817-5553. 

tel:(352)%20812-4726
tel:622-3846
mailto:host@utphighschools.com
mailto:docterrysn@gmail.com


 

                          

Catholic Charities Employment Opportunity 

Full time Case Manager @ Open Arms Village / 

Ocala 
Description of the Position: This full-time position is                   
responsible for the provision of case management                    
services for homeless men in a transitional housing                    
setting. Services to residents are intended to aide them 
in improving their social, economic, financial and                          
educational status leading to independence and              
stability. Responsibilities include client interview, intake, 
and assessment of needs; development and implemen-
tation of individualized case plans; incorporation of life 
skills training including budgeting, housing, employment, 
legal and more; connection with community resources; 
and enforcement of program policies. Hours are flexible, 
but will require some evening work. The case manager 
must have a Bachelor’s degree in human services, or a 
similar field with relevant coursework, and two or more 
years of experience.   
Please contact Pam for questions on the position                      
(352-304-6229). To apply, please send completed                           
application and resume to Rosa Centeno, Catholic 
Charities’ Human Resources Manager 
at Rosa.Centeno@cflcc.org. Application is available 
at www.cflcc.org. 

NOVEMBER—STEWARDSHIP MONTH                                            

Schedule: 

• New Parish Stewardship video and Lay witness 

talk at all Masses THIS WEEKEND. 

• Commitment Weekend—November 18/19                                                                                        

All families bring their new 2018 Stewardship 

pledges of Time/Talent/Treasure to the Altar 

with their regular weekly offering. 

• Stewardship Celebration—Sunday, November 

19th.  Just like last year, the Annual Stewardship 

Appreciation Evening will feature a free catered 

dinner.  Dinner will be served in the Parish Hall 

after the 5:00p.m. Mass.  There is one important 

note about dinner: To make sure we have an 

accurate count (and avoid wasting food) you 

must have a ticket to get in. Tickets are free!  If 

you did not get one over the last two weekends, 

when they were being handed out, then drop by 

the Church office during work hours.  Give your 

name and pick up the number of tickets you or 

your family needs.   

Brother’s Keeper’s Annual 

 
 

Since 1970, Brother’s Keeper has helped thousands of needy families in our community by 
providing food for a Thanksgiving meal.  We also serve a traditional Thanksgiving meal at 
our Soup Kitchen and deliver meals to the homebound in our community.   
 

“If you can’t feed a hundred people, then feed just one.” – St. Teresa of Calcutta 

 

HOW YOU CAN HELP PROVIDE A TURKEY AND GROCERIES 

Pick up a grocery bag on November 11/12 after Masses and return it 

on November 18/19 with only the items on the list attached to the bag. 

    AND/OR 

Look for us outside of Mass on November 11/12, & November 18/19 to 

donate $20 for groceries or for a gift card for a turkey. 

 

HOW YOU CAN HELP SERVE OUR THANKSGIVING MEAL AT OUR SOUP KITCHEN 

Stop by our table after Mass on the weekends of November 11/12, &                  

November 18/19 to sign up to; 

Donate a cooked and carved turkey, and/or, 

Donate a pan of stuffing, corn, dinner rolls, or pie, and/or,  

Deliver a meal to the homebound. 

 

THANK YOU for your help.                                                                  

May God bless you!  

HISPANIC RAFFLE                                                                             
Members of the Hispanic community will be selling              
tickets for the raffle to be held at the Hispanic Day                     
Festival on TODAY, November 12. 

1st prize: 55" 4K Smart TV 

2nd prize: Apple iPad 

3rd prize: Nintendo Switch 

Tickets are 6 for $5.00 

ST. MARK GREEK ORTHODOX FESTIVAL                
St. Mark Greek Orthodox Church, 9926 SE 36

th
 

Ave (CR467), Belleview, FL is having a Holly         
Festival and Craft Fair on Saturday, December 9

th
 

from 9:00am – 4:00pm featuring over 50 vendor 
tables with homemade crafts and unique items for 
the holidays along with a bake sale and raffles.  A 
lunch menu consisting of Greek egg lemon soup, 
Greek salad, gyros and meatball subs will also be 
available. 

Visit our Greek pastry section which includes                         
baklava and other delicious Greek pastries.  An  
assortment of holiday wrapped Greek pastries will 
also be available for Christmas gift giving.                        
FREE ADMISSION AND PARKING 

Do you have a thought, idea, comment for any of the staff of Blessed Trinity?! 

We now have a "comment box" inside the Stewardship Center.  You can place those comments in the box 

at any time and we will make sure they get to the right staff member.  We hope this will be another                     

helpful tool we can use to keep building our parish community. 
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